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gg 20 July 1977
3-0-3-a-2g

cono$ CS-77-139

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director Docket No. 50-302
Office of Inspection & Enforcement License No. DPR-72
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Raf: RII:GLT

.

230 Peachtree St. N.W., Suite 818 50-302/77-10
Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. Moseley:

We offer the following response to the deficiency noted in the
referenced Inspection Report.

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

O 1. The licensee's approved retraining program specifies a
retraining frequency of two years while the respiratory
protection program specified an annual retraining frequency
for respiratory protection training. Also, the retraining
program does not include the periodic training in respira-
tory protection for licensed operators although the respira-
tory protection program requires annual retraining of all
individuals in the program.

2. Respirators were not packaged or stored in accordance with
the requirements of the respiratory protection program pro-
. cedures in that respirators were not individually bagged to
maintain cleanliness or stored in a manner to prevent damage
or taking a set.

1. A revision has been submitted for the retraining procedure to in-
dicate a one year training frequency for all personnel included
in the respiratory protection program. Licensed operators have
been included in this new schedule. It should be noted that no
individual has gone beyond the prescribed annual retraining re-
quirement.

2. Respirators have been packaged and stored in accordance with the
requirements of the respiratory protection program. Each respirator
was cleaned, individually begged, and stored in a manner to prevent
damage.
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In an effort to avoid further noncompliance, the Notice of Violation
was discussed with members of the Chemistry and Radiation staff, with
instructions to more closely monitor the status of equipment on
monthly inspections.

As of this date full compliance with the above has been achieved.

We find no proprietary information contained in the referenced report.

If you have further questions regarding this response, please contact
us.

Very truly yours,

N.- Old i

W. P. Stewart
Director, Power Production
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Nuclear Plant Manager
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